
24 January 2023 

Dear Resident 

PARK UPGRADE – BROOKVILLE GARDENS, TOORAK 

I’m writing to you today to provide an update on the expected timeline to upgrade Brookville 
Gardens in Toorak. 

In October 2022, we wrote to you advising we would deliver the second and final stage of 
improvements to Brookville Gardens in early-2023, including: 

• more and better park and path lighting

• new park furniture:
o picnic setting near the barbecue area
o picnic setting under the shelter
o seat on the mound

• upgraded paving near the barbecue and on top of the mound.

Following the October letter, in December 2022 we ran a public tender process to engage a 
contractor to complete the works. Unfortunately, due to current market conditions, no suitable 
tenders were received and we were unable to appoint a contractor. 

This means a delay in the construction timeline, which we regret. 

We will be going back out to tender within the next couple of months when we hope to award the 
construction contract. Despite the delay, we plan to complete the upgrade works this year. 

Our apologies for this unavoidable delay and thank you for your patience and understanding. 

If you have any questions please contact David McCarthy at urbandesign@stonnington.vic.gov.au 
or call 8290 1333, or for more on the project visit stonnington.vic.gov.au/brookville 

Yours sincerely 

Anil Arslan 
Team Leader Construction, Landscape Projects 

mailto:davmccar@stonnington.vic.gov.au

